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13th December 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

Please find attached the PE timetable for the classes, starting when we return to school in January.  We would 

like your child/children to come to school on the days that they have PE already wearing their PE kit.  This will 

be their white PE T-Shirt, PE shorts if it is warm (i.e. after Easter hopefully), or navy/black joggers if it’s cold, 

along with trainers and school jumper/cardigan.   The children will wear their kit all day and return home in it.   

Please adhere to the PE Kit guidelines as we do not want children in school in football kits etc.  On non PE days 

normal school uniform will be worn.  Your child will have two days a week in PE kit, for KS2 one session will be 

indoor PE and the other outdoors but both sessions for KS1 will be indoor until the weather improves. 

We hope that this will give the children more time to enjoy PE as less time will be lost changing and will also 

eliminate the need to store PE Kits in school. 

If you have any questions please call the school office or speak to your child’s teacher. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs. K Long 

Deputy Headteacher 
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